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ERRATUM

International Bureau Invites Comment on Proposal to Remove Certain Non-U.S.-Licensed 
Satellites From the Exclusion List for Global International Section 214 Authorization Purposes

IB Docket No. 95-118

On January 18, 2007, the International Bureau released a Public Notice, DA 07-100, in the above-
captioned proceeding.  This Erratum corrects the docket number throughout the Public Notice to read as 
“IB Docket No. 07-23” instead of “IB Docket No. 95-118.”  

This Erratum also corrects the comment and reply comment dates below the caption on the first 
page and the first sentence of the second paragraph on page 3 to read as follows:

“Comment Date:  (30 days after date of publication in the Federal Register).
Reply Comment Date:  (45 days after date of publication in the Federal Register).”

“Comments:  Interested parties may file comments on or before 30 days after publication in the Federal 
Register, and reply comments on or before 45 days after publication in the Federal Register.”

For further information, contact Howard Griboff, (202) 418-0657, or Jennifer Gorny Balatan, 
(202) 418-1517, Policy Division, International Bureau.
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